
 

 

 
 
 
31 August 2024 
 
Michael Wich, Chair 
ICC Nominating Committee 
c/o Will Coffman 
International Code Council 
900 Montclair Road 
Birmingham, AL 35213 
 
RE: LETTER OF SUPPORT – BEN BREADMORE 
 
Dear Mr. Wich, 
 
Please accept this letter as full support and endorsement of the entire membership of the Capital District 
NYSBOC for Mr. Ben Breadmore in his bid for election of Section E Director of the ICC Board of Directors.  
 
We believe that the experience, leadership and professionalism that Mr. Breadmore brings to the Board 
of Directors should continue with his re-election.  
 
Thank you for your consideration of our letter of endorsement for Mr. Ben Breadmore. If I can be of any 
further assistance, please feel free to contact me. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Daniel A. Sherman 
President 
 


